
From: Kris Nicholl
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Please
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:41:56 AM

Get Outlook for iOS
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 6:34 AM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please
 
I am writing as a home owner in the interest of stopping the high density developement about
Wasatch Blvd.  I have lived there 12 years I watch deer come down the mountain in the fall and sit
in my yard is wasting all the beauty  worth making Ivory Homes more wealthy than they already
are.  Lets’ start to consider our environment 
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